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If your region would like to be considered to host a regional forum, please email your response to alison@ana.org.nz  by 16 June 2017.

ANA has a reputation for delivering high quality relevant regional forums. These have been delivered every second year for the past 18 years and evaluations have always been extremely positive. In 2016 there were five regional forums held in Dunedin, Palmerston North, Hamilton, Whakatane, and Whangarei. Information on previous regional forums can be found on our website.

Regional forums provide an opportunity for information sharing and networking of like-minded people working in public health nutrition and physical activity such as: organisations; people working in health, education, physical activity, recreation; local authorities and academia whose work has an influence of public health nutrition and physical activity.

If you would like to work with ANA to host a forum we would like to hear from you. Please complete the expression of interest form below so we can begin communicating with you.

	Key contact person 
	

	Contact person’s organisation
	

	Contact person’s email and phone
	

	What region do you represent?
	

	What organisations in your region are supportive of hosting a forum?
	



	What would be the benefits to your region of hosting a forum?
	




	What networks are already established in your area? 
	



	What workforce development topics would be most beneficial for your region?  
	




	What nutrition and or physical activity issues would be relevant to address at your forum?
	





	What topics could your network share at a forum? 
	





	How many people do you estimate would attend a forum in your area?
	

	What month would be best to hold a regional forum in your area?
	





